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Well what can I say a HUGE well done to everyone for a fantastic show, I am so proud of all of you.  Remember photos are ready to view at � HYPERLINK "http://www.second-to-nunn.co.uk" ��www.second-to-nunn.co.uk�, click on client access, FAB2017 and password fab2017 to view, they are lovely so don’t miss out on having a look.  Also to anyone who wishes to order a DVD of Alice in Wonderland please ensure you let me have your slip and cheque by Saturday 6th May so I can place another order.  For those who pre-ordered DVDs these are ready to collect from me.





To those who received awards FAB work we are so happy to be able to award these, and to everyone else you really did deserve your medals


		Infant Award	Junior Award	Senior Award	Improver


Ballet		Grace Davis	Elizabeth Sudbury	Aimee Browning	Jasmine Parry


			Molly Porter


Modern		Emily Wilcock	Chloe Waterlow	Felicity Pelling	Nicoletta Placidi


Tap		n/a	Hannah Link	Ellen Mumford	Lucy Buchanan


			Jade Stokes


Jazz		n/a	n/a	Annabel Leach	Caitlin Dennard


Musical Theatre	Izzy Caesar-Gordon	n/a	Amy Sewell	n/a


Performance Award	Holly Tyson


Special Improvement Awards


Grade 1 Ballet	Olimpia Lopez-Perulan	Grade 2 Ballet	Abigail Beaven


Grade 3 Ballet	Aaratrika Das	Grade 4 Ballet	Abigail Eason


Grade 7 Ballet	Sophia Broxis	Grade 8 Ballet	Olive Hawkins


Intermediate Foundation Ballet	Ruby Wade	Intermediate Ballet	Phoebe Moore


Advanced 1 Ballet	Danielle Blunden





Don’t forget to like our Facebook page FABallet as this will keep you up-to-date with anything that is happening and is a great way for me to communicate any news.





Important Dates: 


End of this Term: Monday 17th July – Please note watching week for Miss Jade’s classes will be week commencing 3rd July


Musical Theatre last class of term is Tuesday 4th July (10 classes only this term).


Half term: Week commencing 29th May – no classes Bank Holiday Monday 1st May





Summer School:  Monday 31st July-Thursday 3rd August 10.00-3.00 pm at Wavell School, cost £100 letters to be given out shortly





I really do hope everyone enjoyed the whole experience of the Show, and will cherish the memories.  Again thank you to everyone who was involved in helping out, we really couldn’t do it without you, so THANK YOU.  I hope you come to this term with renewed energy and enthusiasm ready to work hard and perfect your dancing in readiness for exams after the summer.  Above all have a FAB term, ENJOY your dancing, have fun and smile!





Kerry
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